## **MEMORANDUM**

**To:** MCWD Board of Managers

From: Heidi Quinn

Date: January 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2018

**Re:** Board Packet Item 10.1: Permit 17-576: Blake Road, Hwy 7 to Spruce Avenue, Hopkins

## **Purpose:**

This memo serves to inform the Board of Managers that Board Packet Item 10.1: Permit 17-576: Blake Road, Hwy 7 to Spruce Avenue, Hopkins is removed from the Agenda for the January 25<sup>th</sup> Meeting. Staff is working to review additional information with Engineering and Legal Counsel and the Permit Consideration will be rescheduled for February 8<sup>th</sup>, 2018.

Please feel free to contact me at 952-641-4504 or <a href="mailto:hquinn@minnehahacreek.org">hquinn@minnehahacreek.org</a> if there are any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Heidi Quinn Permitting Technician

We collaborate with public and private partners to protect and improve land and water for current and future generations.